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FM Conway secures a place on £100m four-year highways

framework in London Borough of Newham

Leading infrastructure services company FM Conway has secured a place on Lot 2 of the Highways
Schemes and Planned Maintenance Framework for the London Borough of Newham.

The NEC4 framework contract, valued at £100m, is due to start in February 2022 and is set to run for four years.

The scope of works will include the implementation of highway schemes and planned maintenance activities
including carriageways, footways, soft landscaping, street furniture and electrical street lighting equipment.

The framework will support a number of regeneration schemes across Newham’s 419km public highway and will
aim to deliver environmentally sustainable solutions to build on the borough’s Community Wealth Building agenda.

Work orders on the framework are divided between two lots with FM Conway set to operate on Lot 2 which covers
work packages over £150,000.

The contract award means that FM Conway will continue to build on its long-term relationship with Newham after
over a decade of working together.

James Tallon, Managing Director at FM Conway, commented on the new contract:

“We are delighted that we can continue to build on our great partnership with the London Borough of Newham and
look forward to delivering highways improvements to support the council’s ambitious regeneration plans.

“We will bring our extensive expertise in Newham to deliver services innovatively and efficiently in a way that
maximises investment and supports local people and local employment.

“Our drive for sustainable solutions and commitment to new technologies will provide benefits to both residents and
businesses and help Newham to deliver their climate emergency action plan in the years to come.”
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Paul Gannon, Head of Engineering, London Borough of Newham commented:

“Newham are looking forward to continuing to work with FM Conway on the delivery of its planned highway
maintenance and planned schemes over the next four years.”

For further information, please contact:

Natasha Mealey =~ FM Conway +44(0)1732 600 700 natasha.mealey@fmconway.co.uk
Louise Duval FM Conway +44(0)1732 600 700 louise.duval@fmconway.co.uk

About FM Conway

FM Conway is a leading infrastructure services company delivering vital services in transportation, the built environment and open spaces for communities and
businesses.

We inspect, design, build, enhance and maintain essential infrastructure services for the community.

With 60 years’ experience, we pride ourselves on being an industry leader and innovator, especially in recycling and reuse. We have a network of asphalt and
aggregate recycling manufacturing plants serving London and the south of England, as well as a Thames side wharf and our own research and development
laboratory. We have the ability to produce asphalt with a high recycled content and low carbon footprint.

We put people first. The Big Ten in 10 is our revolutionary approach to ensuring that our people go home every day without suffering any life-changing harm.

Please visit www.fmconway.co.uk
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